
From:  "Davidson, Gary" <GDavidson@vcso.us> 
To:  volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com 

Subject:  Re: Deputy Galarza 
Date:  Sun, 29 Jul 2012 12:20:14 -0400 

Having not read the entire IA file, I don't know whether or not the 
documents contained within will answer your questions. As it relates 
to the allegation of Deputy Galarza engaging in sexual relations 
while on-duty, that particular allegation was not sustained through 
the investigation and therefore was not among the sustained 
violations for which Deputy Galarza was disciplined. The News-
Journal's reporting was inaccurate in this regard. 
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